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From: Katie Moody <ktfmoody@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 22, 2018 1:52 PM

To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:

Cc: Kreis, Donald

Subject: Comment Letter, DE 16-241 & DE 16-693

Dear ED Howland: I want to encourage you to reject Eversource’s request to keep the Northern Pass and
Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open.. A clear ruling has been made and there is no reason for these dockets
to remain open. If Eversource wants to apply again, I assume with different approaches, they should start from
the beginning rather than have short cuts ready made for them.

Thank you for your consideration,

Katie Moody
Newington, NH

May we cultivate compassion, peace and hope in the world.



